

South Holland School District 150 District Office

848 East 170th Street

South Holland, Illinois 60473 Phone: 708.339.4240 – Fax: 708.339.4244

www.sd150.org

Dear Students, Parents, and Faculty:

I hope this message finds you all in good health and high spirits. It is with great pleasure and enthusiasm that I address you today as the newly appointed Superintendent of South Holland School District 150. I am honored to contribute to its ongoing legacy of educational excellence.

It is with pleasure that I extend my heartfelt gratitude to my predecessor, Dr. Michele Morris, for her remarkable leadership and dedication to our students and all stakeholders. Under her guidance, our district has achieved significant milestones and built a strong foundation for success. I am committed to carrying forward Dr. Morris's exceptional work and steering us towards even greater achievements.

Having served in various educational roles over the past 25 years, I bring with me a deep understanding of the challenges and opportunities that lie ahead. My foremost goal is to foster an inclusive, nurturing, and intellectually stimulating environment where each and every student can thrive and reach their full potential.

To achieve this, I firmly believe in the power of collaboration and open communication. I am committed to working closely with our dedicated faculty, parents, board of education and community members to create a shared vision for our district. Together, we will build upon our strengths, identify areas for growth, and implement innovative strategies that align with the evolving needs of our students.

In the coming months, I will embark on a comprehensive review of our district's policies, programs, and initiatives. This evaluation will enable us to identify areas of improvement and ensure that we are providing the highest quality education to our students. I encourage you all to actively engage in this process, as your insights and perspectives are invaluable in shaping the future of our district.

Furthermore, I am passionate about fostering a culture of continuous learning among our faculty and staff. By investing in professional development opportunities and empowering our educators, we can enhance their abilities to deliver transformative education that equips students with the skills necessary for success in an ever-changing world.

Lastly, I want to emphasize that our students are at the heart of everything we do. Their well-being, growth, and achievement are our top priorities. I am committed to promoting a safe and supportive learning environment where their individuality is celebrated, and their diverse talents are nurtured.

As we embark on this new chapter together, I am excited about the possibilities that lie ahead. With your unwavering support and the collective effort of our entire educational community, we will inspire greatness, unlock potential, and prepare our students to become responsible, compassionate, and successful global citizens.

I look forward to meeting each of you, hearing your aspirations and concerns, and working collaboratively towards a brighter future for South Holland School District 150. Together, we will make a difference!

Together We Win (TWW)!

Jerome Ferrell Jr.

Dr. Jerome Ferrell, Jr.

South Holland SD150 Superintendent